
 

 

Sun 일일일일 Mon 월월월월 Tue화화화화 Wed 수수수수 Thu목목목목 Fri 금금금금 Sat토토토토 

Workers on their way 
to the factory. 

1 
Pray that the 
DPRK will end 
their nuclear 
weapons and 
missile testing. 

2 
Pray for Laura 
Ling and Euna 
Kim who face trial 
on June 4th in the 
DPRK 

3 
Pray that NK see 
that the “150 Day 
Battle” (like pre-
vious “battles”) is 
not an alternative to 
opening up.  

4 
Pray encouragement 
for all those 
ministering to NK, 
especially in the face 
of frustration in the 
present situation. 

5 
Pray for all the 
planning and 
preparation being 
done for the opening 
of the River of Life 
School next March. 

6 
Pray for continued 
success in beef sales 
and that the Three 
Seas Ranch become 
profitable sooner 
than expected. 

7 
What great nation is 
there that has… 
judgments as 
righteous as this law 
which I am setting 
before you? Dt. 4:8 

8 
Pray that the DPRK, in 
their thrust to be a 
strong and great nation 
(kang sung tae guk), 
learn where true 
greatness comes from. 

9 
Pray that the 
Kaesong Industrial 
Complex remain 
open as a means of 
financial benefit to 
the people of NK. 

10 
Pray that the “150 
Day Battle” will not 
to lead to restrictions 
against the jang 
madang (open 
markets).   

11 
Pray for a revival in the 
Church and for the 
members of the Body 
to prepare with joy and 
anticipation for the 
opening of NK. 

12 
Pray wisdom for Ben  
as he seeks partners 
to join in the work of 
building the River of 
Life School and the 
Three Seas Center. 

13 
Pray for the effort to 
raise funds to replace 
inadequate housing 
at the Three Seas so 
that more workers 
may be able to join. 

14 
What great nation is 
there that has a god 
so near to it as is the 
LORD our God…?  
Deuteronomy. 4:7 

15 
Pray for Kim Jong 
Un, the likely 
successor of Kim 
Jong Il.  Pray that he 
may seek after God 
and seek His wisdom 

16 
Pray that the 
Kaesong Industrial 
Complex remain 
open as a way for 
Christians to reach 
the people of NK. 

17 
Pray that the “150-
Day Battle” shows 
North Koreans and 
the leadership that 
unilateral isolation is 
harmful to the land. 

18 
Pray for those 
missionaries who 
continue to seek to 
spread God’s word 
to NK refugees in 
China and in NK. 

19 
Pray for preparations 
for the busy summer 
program beginning 
next month at the 
Three Seas. 

20 
Pray for success in 
raising feed corn 
and increasing 
pasture land at the 
Three Seas Ranch. 

21 
Great is the 
LORD, and highly 
to be praised, And 
His greatness is 
unsearchable.  
Psalm 145:3 

22 
Pray that the people 
will see through the 
myths and 
propaganda from the 
government to prop 
up  Kim Jong Un 

23 
Pray that SK movies 
and documentaries 
on NK make their 
way into NK to give 
people a different 
perspective. 

24 
Pray that North 
Koreans realize that 
the “150-Day Battle” 
is not a good means 
to feed their people. 

25 
Anniversary of the 
Beginning of the 

Korean War 
Pray that true peace 

come to this war torn 
and fractured land. 

26 
Pray for those 
gathering today to 
consider a call to 
teach at the River 
of Life School, 

27 
Pray for the health 
of the members of 
the community 
and the live stock 
at the Three Seas. 

28 
Yours, O LORD, is 
the greatness and 
the power and the 
glory and the victory 
and the majesty. 
I Chronicles 29:11 

29 
Pray for an end to 
dynastic govern-
mental succession in 
NK and that the 
people be able to 
choose their leaders. 

30 
Pray that the seeds 
of God’s word 
planted in NK will 
continue to find 
fertile ground in 
which to grow. 

 “150 Day Battle” 
read the NK Daily 
Article: 
http://www.dailyn
k.com/english/read
.php?cataId=nk01
500&num=4879  

 
 

Workers in a field. 

 
Let’s open the door 

to a great and strong 
nation! 

 
Slogan from the 

Arirang Festival. 

 

The Fourth River Project: Preparing the Unification Generation 
The Three Seas Ranch and Center: A place of preparation for the opening of North Korea through labor and instruction 

The Three Seas Community:  Men and women committed together to this work 
River of Life School: Providing true education for the leaders of a united Korea. 
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